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Dear Parents and Carers  

  

Urmston Grammar School’s PTA would like to invite you to a family quiz night on Friday 17th May 2024 at 6 pm 

in the Main Hall.  

In addition, there will be music and also refreshments available throughout the evening – (Slices of pizza, 

licenced bar and sweet snacks). Everybody is welcome.  We expect the event to conclude at around 8.30 pm.  

  

All proceeds will go towards the PTA funds which support the school in providing enrichment opportunities and 

enhancing our children's education.  

  

Ticket prices are as follows:-  

Adults    £3.00  

Children   £2.00  

Family Tickets £10.00 (includes two adults and up to 3 children)  

  

Tickets are available to purchase via the school’s Parentpay.  Production of a ticket will be required on the night 

in order to gain entry to the event.  New parents for next years’ year 7 will be sent a link to purchase the ticket 

through the parentpay shop. 

We very much hope that you can join us for this event.  So that we can track numbers, please complete the 

reply slip below and return it with your child to the Finance Office by Wednesday 21st March 2018.  

  

Yours sincerely  

   

PTA Committee  

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Name of Child…………………………………………Form……………….(if known) 

I am interested in attending monthly meetings YES/NO 

I am able to help out at functions from time to time YES/NO 

Name……………………………….(please print) Email…………….………………………... 

mailto:jdaley@urmstongrammar.org.uk

